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Tuesday 4th February 2025 
 
Dear Parent /Carer of Y3 pupil, 
 
As part of our project in Y3 “What was life like for the Ancient Egyptians?” we will be taking the children on 
a trip to Weston Park Museum to take part in an Egyptian Workshop with the museum curators. During the 
day, we will also spend some time exploring the museum itself.  
 

The trip will take place on Tuesday 11th March for Y3MC and Y3PW, and Thursday 13th March for Y3BB. 
We will be taking the children to and from the museum on the bus, leaving promptly at 9.00am and 
returning to school in time for their usual collection time of 3.35pm.  
 

Pupils need to bring a packed lunch and a drink to school on the day of the trip, and will eat their lunch at 
the museum. Please note that fizzy drinks and glass bottles are not allowed. Children must not bring nuts, 
seeds or items of food containing nuts or seeds.  
 
All children should dress appropriately for the weather as they will be spending a proportion of the day 
outdoors. They also need to bring any medication they require for the day, clearly labelled with their name 
and class. Please ensure that the school office also has your latest contact details and all medical 
information is up to date.  If the visit is unable to go ahead, we will remain in school for the day. 
 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £9.15 to cover the cost of the bus fare and the workshop led 
by Weston Park Museum curators. If your child qualifies for Pupil Premium, no payment is 
required.  Under current legislation we may only seek voluntary contributions; however, without people 
matching their voluntary contributions to the true cost it can be difficult to organise these events.  The 
school’s policy of wishing to help anyone experiencing financial difficulties still exists.  
  
Please note your child may be photographed as part of the visit and their photo used to promote the event 
possibly on the internet or celebrate back in school. If you do not wish your child to be photographed, 
please inform us on ParentPay. 
 

We would also welcome two additional adult helpers for each class.  If you are able to help please provide 
details on ParentPay and your child’s class teacher will get in touch if your help is required.  
 
Please give your permission/ photo consent and make payment on ParentPay 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Y3 team:  Miss Bartlett, Mrs Coats, Mrs Meller, Mrs Pickles and Mrs Wing.  
  

 


